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Family Wedding 
Our family recently had the great pleasure of attending my older 
brother’s wedding! He has faithfully served the Lord as a single 

missionary in both Scotland and South Africa. It has been a 
great answer to a long time prayer, that the Lord would bring 
Rich his “helpmeet” in HIS timing. We are so excited for Rich 
and his new wife (wasn’t sure if I would ever be able to say 

those words together) Krista, and their future plans of ministry! 
Please be in prayer for them. 

Mini-furlough 
We paired our family wedding trip with a “mini-
furlough,” as there were some of our supporting 
churches that we were unable to see on our last 

furlough. We covered a lot of miles (7,638) in 32 days, 
but the Lord was with us every step of the way!  

Thank you for your prayers for our safety! 
In true Missionary Kid fashion, our daughter Graycee 

even experienced her 7th Birthday while on an airplane 
returning to Scotland! The flight crew was very kind to 

her, and made a “big deal” about her birthday! 

New Salvation 
Just before we left for our trip, a young woman that has been attending our church and Ericka’s Bible 
Study, placed her faith and trust in Jesus Christ for salvation! PRAISE THE LORD!!! Almost the day 

we got back, she reached out and said she wants to be baptized and become a member of 
Hopeman Baptist Church! Please pray with us, that the Lord will use her new faith and willingness to 

follow Him, to make an impact on others who need to make those same decisions. 

THANK YOU so much for your continued prayers, and please keep sending them our way.  
We have been facing battles and there are more to come. 

 But GOD IS GOOD, and we trust His plan! 
                                    

                                       Your missionaries to Scotland, 
                                                                          Matt, Ericka, Ellee, & Graycee Moeller 

  

Vehicle Need 
We would like to say a special THANK YOU to all who have been able to help us with our need 

for a vehicle. Through your faithfulness and generosity, the Lord has provided most of what we 
need for the car. We were able to secure a small loan to make up the difference.  

                                            Please continue to pray with us, that the Lord will provide  
the remaining $4,500 that we owe on this vehicle. 


